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‘CHRISTMAS 1914’ PRODUCTION                                                                                                                

I want to say a huge ‘Thankyou’ to all the staff and 

children who made this such a wonderful and memorable performance. I 

think it surpassed anything we have done previously and I know a few tears 

were shed at the poignancy of the final scenes in the particular, while the 

falling poppies added to the overall magic of the moment. It will certainly be 

one of the highlights of my time at Stower Provost! 

CHURCH CAROL SERVICE                                                                                                             

Many thanks to the families and local people who came to join us for this lovely service – a great 

chance to see some of the children reading and to sing those well-known carols. The collection at the 

end raised £90 which has been sent to Julia’s House, a children’s hospice in Poole. 

SPECIAL AWARDS                                                                                                                              

Our latest set of special awards were presented on the last day of term to the following children  :-                                                                                                                     

Courtesy  - Jasper, Eden C-L, Ollie C. Emilie and Callie.                                                      

Citizenship – Libby F. George T. William H.  David, and Khali.                                                     

Achievement –  Annie, Sam, Corleigh,  Rosie L. and Ollie W.                                                 

Sustained Effort  - Jacob, Poppy,  Phoebe,  Archie G. and Thea. 

Awards for 100% attendance have been given to these children :-  Evie, Jasper, William K. Vriya, 

Emilie, Rose, Hannah, Willow E. Rio, Amy, Henry M. Rosie M. Matthew, David, Lucy W. Joe, Ollie C. 

Owen Kisna, Izzy, Sam, Eden C-L, Chloe, Heather, Sammy, George M. Joel, Will P. Lucy R. Callie, 

Ebony, Ella, Thea, Khali, Daniel S. Ollie W. 

Bronze certificates from the last few weeks have been given to:-                                               

James, Freddie, Ellie, Isla, Keanu, Ollie C. Phoebe, Corleigh,  Sarita, Kisna,  Joe      ( Acorns class); 

William K. Jasper, Finley, Vriya, Daniel B. Ashleigh, Elena, Alfie (Conkers); Amy, Rosie L. Robert, 

Henry C. Ezra, Thomas, Eden L.(Chestnuts); Max, Dainton, Callie, Archie R. Amber, Rowan, Jess 

and Ollie W.(Oaks) Well done to all! 

SWIMMING                                                                                                                                          

KS2 children will start swimming at St.Mary’s in Shaftesbury in January. More details to follow at the 

beginning of next term. 

GARDENING CLUB 
We have been busy in the garden; raking leaves for the leaf mould compost, planting daffodil bulbs, 
garlic and onion sets, all already showing green shoots and the Swiss chard (Bright Lights) is looking 
colourful. Hopefully you will have received a pot of rosemary cuttings from us, please keep in the pot, 
outside, then plant out in the spring. We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and super 
gardening in the New Year! 
Lorna and Kirsty 
 

We have an Inset day for  teachers on Monday 5
th
 January and children start on                       

Tuesday 6
th

 January 2015. 

 

May I wish everyone a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful and prosperous New Year.  Thank 

you so much for all the lovely comments about the Christmas production and for your 

continued support of this fantastic school. 


